
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 16th February 2024 

 

What a very busy half term we’ve had; I think we are 
all ready for the half term break!  
 
We read the story ‘Mr Wolf’s Pancakes’ and learned all 
about Shrove Tuesday.  As a class, we made a batter 
mix and Mrs Hampshire became a chef and cooked us 
all up a treat!  
 
We’ve enjoyed some Valentine’s themed activities and 
continued to help the children practise their scissor 
skills. 
 
On Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World 
Book Day where we encourage children to come into 
school dressed as a character from a book. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful half term break, we’ll 
see you back on Monday 26th February. 
 
Mrs Madden  


